An Roinn Oideachais Department of Education
Baile Atha Cliath 1 Dublin 1

Tel: (01) 873 4700

) Fax: (01) 872 9553
Mr. Daniel Sommer

Secretary General

International Vocational Training Organisation
Im Centrum 11, CH - 8604.

Volketswil

Switzerland

2 & February, 1997,

Dear Mr. Sommer

I refer to the letter from Mr. S. P. O Broin of 10 February 1997 announcing his
retirement from the Department of Education and his position as official Delegate for
Ireland to the International Vocational Training Organisation.

I wish to inform you that the following person has been nominated by this Department to
replace Mr. S. P. O Broin as official Delegate from Ireland:-

Dr. Carl O Dilaigh
Deputy Chief Inspector
Hawkins House
Department of Education
Dublin 2

Tel: (01) 873 4700 Ext. 3503
(01) 677 8507 direct

FAX: (01) 677 7342

E-mail: odalaighc@educ.irlgov.ie
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Denis Healy

Assistant Secretary General





